	Migration Alliance Meeting – Friday, 26th of February, 2010



	Please submit any issues that you would like to have discussed at the Migration Alliance Meeting on the 26th of February by completing the relevant sections below and returning this form to k.wilson@ausmad.com by the 19th of February, 2010.  



	Recent Legislation Changes

	

	Current Processing Timelines

	

	Communicating with the Department

	

	Application Lodgement (eg. electronic lodgement, Overseas Embassy lodgement etc.)


	

	The new OMARA (Re-registration, new website etc)

	

	Skills Assessment Authorities (eg. Recent TRA / Vetassess changes etc)

	

	Other


	


